June 20, 2013

To Whom It May Concern:

Please let this letter serve as our recommendation for Campolong Enterprises, Inc. dba DH
Striping Company.

I have been dealing with DH Striping Company for over 10 years. They have proven over that
time period to be a reliable and responsible contractor. We have used them for multiple projects
that have included asphalt maintenance, seal coating, pavement markings, hydro blasting
removal and signage installation.

If you have any further questions I can be reached at 407-416-5317.

Respectfully submitted,
Ground Breaking Construction, LLC




